

VFW MEUSE POST 194



821 E William St

Salisbury, MD 21804- 5028 410-543-8194

Players,

First, I would like to start by saying, THANK YOU, to all the players who attend VFW Poker Tournaments. I'm REALLY DISAPPOINTED this situation happened at VFW Post 194, but I'm not surprised the BUCK STOPPED at VFW Post 194. Players have no idea what precautions we go through to make sure what happened, can't happen and if it does we catch the player(s) responsible.

We (Bill King and Jeff Rantz) have scratched our heads numerous times in an attempt to make our games the BEST in TOWN. We feel being the BEST involves:

- Your Safety;
- Your Comfort;
- A Good Fair Game.

We will be having a POKER SUMMIT (Sharing of Information Meeting) scheduled for Tuesday, May 5, 2009 at 8PM at VFW Post 194. If you play cards, I feel it's in your best interest to attend this event. This will be FREE and an effort to bring Event Directors/Staff Members and the players together. We would like to SET THE RECORD straight. Wicomico County Civic Center, Willard's Fire Dept., Mardela's Fire Dept., Fruitland's Fire Dept, Moose Lodge, Eagles, and others will be contacted to attend.

Topics during this Summit will cover:

- The events that occurred on 04-18-09 during the DEEP STACK TOURNAMENT that caught Allan Lynch cheating and actions that will/has been taken
- Other Cheating Issues
- Rules
- Tournament Staffing
- Player Conduct
- OPEN FLOOR

Sincerely,

Jeff Rantz

VFW Post 194